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Some of the first bikes arrive in Meldon
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They parked in a corn storage depot
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The Vicar gave brief talk and a prayer beside the base of the memorial
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The bikers at the ceremony
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The presentation of the plaque
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The presentation of the certificate
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The plaque given to each village to be dedicated on 3rd August 2014
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Presented by Medwyn Parry & Douglas
In appreciation of the support given
Thankful Villages Run

4 MOTORCYCLES




The certificate
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A Triumph bike bearing the logos and the message.

